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       Sending 
 

146	Leitersburg	Street,	Greencastle,	PA		17225	
	
	



The Lord’s Day 
 

October 20, 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TODAY 
 
Worship and Preaching service (8:30 and 10:45) 
Sunday School classes for all ages (nursery staffed) (9:50) 
OUB FALL PICNIC… Antrim Park on Grant Shook Road (5:00) 

Hot dogs and Hamburgers provided!  Bring your own drinks and 
table setting along with whatever food and family you can find.  
Fellowship with your church family! 

 
WEDNESDAY 
 
5:30 – Food available at the SNAK SHAK 
6:30 – Children’s groups, Common Ground Youth 
6:30 – Mixed adult Bible study/prayer… 1 Kings (amazing stuff!)   
7:40 – Sing Sing is not just a prison.  It’s what the CHOIR does! 
 
NEXT SUNDAY… It is our great opportunity and joy to support 
missionaries in many parts of the world!  Next Sunday several of these 
folks, who we support, will update us on their work.  You will be blessed 
and challenged as you hear their stories and perspectives. 
 
TWO WEEKS… A “U.B. Connected” evening at Rhodes Grove Camp 
 
Our PEW PADS are a tool for communication.  If you have a new email or 
phone or kid or puppy… let us know!  It’s a simple way to keep our 
office/directory updated.  (You do not have to report a new hip.).  
We appreciate it! 

 
Prelude 
Opening Hymn #131 
Choir Anthem 
Kids Korner 
Offering 
Songs f Praise 
Missions Moment 
Bible Message 
Closing Song # 504 
Benediction 

Who made the mountains? 
Who made the trees? 
Who made the rivers 

flow to the seas? 
And who hung the moon  

in the starry sky? 
Somebody bigger than 

you and I! 
 



 
 

 
 
 

  
    	     
 

 

 
Pastor: 
David Rawley 
rawley1977@gmail.com 
(717) 597-3211 
Youth Director:   
Josh Lance 
597-8525 ext. 12 
504-5604 (cell) 
joshlance85@gmail.com 
Secretary:   
Carol Schwalm 
office@greencastleub.org 
597-8525 
Hours 9 to 4 Tues/Wed/Thurs.  
Building/Van Scheduling: 
Holly Ressler 
facility@greencastleub.org:    
597-8525  
 Prayer Chain:  597-2531  
or Melarl@aol.com 
 
FYI… OUB does a short devotional spot on WRGG radio (93.7) each 
weekday at 9:30 a.m. and 5:30 p.m.  Give it a listen and pray for God to 
touch hearts who hear it! 
 

 

Last Week  
Attendance 213 

General   $   7,500.00 
Missions   $    2,485.00 

Building Fund   $    1,498.00 
Sunday School   $       255.00 

  

 This Week Next Week 

1st Nursery Amy Fleming & Deb 
MIchalsky 

Becky Sipes & 
Lauren Elliott 

2nd Nursery Cindy Rawley & 
Sylvia Clement Need a Volunteer 

Acolyte Caitlin Horner 1st 
Saffron Lance 2nd  

Carlee Knepper 1st 
Ben Garrett 2nd 

 

Greeters Andy & Lori Webb 
Family 

Carlton & Suzanne 
Hess 

Prelude Susan Adams Sherri Michalsky 

   

The Altar flowers 
are in memory of 
Lynne Wilkinson’s 

Dad 

WELCOME TEAM 
Oct. 20 – Scott Garling Family 
Oct. 27 – Gary & Grant Murray 
Nov. 3 – Tom & Christopher Keely 
Nov. 10 – Ben Widder 
Nov. 17 – Scott Garling Family 

Oct. - First Service Ushers 
Greg Elliott – Head Usher 
Gary Murray 
Grant Murray 
Mel Taylor 
Wayne Baumbaugh 
 



 
 

Peace by Piece is continuing to collect Bird Seed Bags to be 
turned into totes, and we are also collecting used blue jeans –  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 The PA State Sunday School convention is coming soon to the 
Antrim BIC Church in Marion, Pa.  on Saturday, November 2.  This is 
a great gathering of resources and seminars to help train teachers and 
leaders.  1) Group fee is paid by OUB so there is no charge for folks 

who attend the training.   2) You will be responsible for lunch.  3) To register, call 
the OUB church office at (717) 597-8525 by Oct. 23.  4) For more information 
about the training you can visit the site www.pasundayschool.org.  
 
 
 
 

Samaritan’s Purse: Operation Christmas Child 
 

We are collecting shoebox gifts for children 
around the world.  Empty shoe boxes are 

available to pick up on the upper lobby coat 
racks.  Your filled shoebox must be turned in 

by November 17th. 
 
 

2020 Secret Sister sign-ups are now available.  
This is open to any adult woman that attends 
church.  The forms are available on the lower lobby 
desk.  This program is a great way to encourage 
others and get to know someone.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Linda Dombrowsky (717-
593-9784) 

The gift cards given to us last week are so very much 
appreciated.  THANK YOU!  We are so blessed by your 
generosity.  We are so blessed to be servants and leaders of 
an amazing, awesome group of people.  For the two of us, 
October is PEOPLE Appreciation Month!  Josh and David 


